Southwest District Vision Statement
Adopted: April 22, 2012

[bookmark: _GoBack]“In 2021, the Southwest District of Tau Beta Sigma has 40+ chapters, where 20% of its additional chapters* are re-installations of previously inactive chapters. This growth includes the installation of Tau Beta Sigma chapters in New Mexico, a previously uninhabited state of the organization. We provide outstanding service to all college band programs, while ensuring that our members are given equal opportunities to serve the bands. We remain efficient in all that we do while living up to the values of integrity and “Service before Self” on the national, district, and local levels. 

*All installations of chapters will be publicized and kept updated.” 

